
Circular 4 of 2023 Leave 
Arrangements for Covid-19

Members are advised the Public Sector Alliance will be making strong representations to the state government over 
proposed changes to COVID leave arrangements. 

There are serious concerns about the changes being introduced. Pending discussions with the state government the new 
circular is in force and can be read by clicking the read more button below.
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